
From: Joel Gagnon
To: David Wagner
Subject: RE: Arts AA and AAT
Date: Tuesday, November 26, 2019 4:07:00 PM

Perfect Dave.  Glad to hear it.  Keep me posted if anything changes and we’ll be sure to update. 
Happy Thanksgiving. 
 
Joel
 

From: David Wagner <dwagner@laspositascollege.edu> 
Sent: Tuesday, November 26, 2019 3:28 PM
To: Joel Gagnon <JGagnon@laspositascollege.edu>
Subject: RE: Arts AA and AAT
 
Hey Joel,
   Thanks for taking a look at all this.
 

1.  Talked to Craig Kutil, he’s looking into all this.
2.  2A and 23 will be offered on different days next time.
3.  Talked to Craig about this, he agrees it’s confusing. I think we agreed that we need to add

some clarification to that portion.
 
I’m not sure if things are officially updated to allow for some of our ARHS offerings, but that ball is
rolling.
 
Best,
 
Dave
 
 

From: Joel Gagnon 
Sent: Monday, November 25, 2019 4:56 PM
To: Jim Ott <JOtt@laspositascollege.edu>
Cc: David Wagner <dwagner@laspositascollege.edu>
Subject: RE: Arts AA and AAT
 
Hi David:
 
Thank you for submitting the program maps for the AA and AA-T in Art.  This is very helpful and
important work that will benefits students down the line.  I do have some thoughts and a response
to your feedback on the back page of the AA-T:
 

1)      You mention that you believe Arhs 2 and 7 might be added as art history options for the AA-
T in Studio Art.  I checked curricunet for the 2020 update, and those courses do not appear. 
If you believe that they should be added and are in line with the Transfer Model Curriculum
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(TMC) requirements, please consult curriculum chair / articulation officer Craig Kutil, as he
could let you know if you have the option to add them, and if so help you do that.

 
Additionally I have a suggestion regarding scheduling:
 

2)      You have mapped arts 2A and arts 23 for the fall semester.  I reviewed the Fall 2019 and
discovered the scheduling as it was would permit this (see below) due to 23 overlapping with
both available sections of 2A.  When scheduling for Fall 2020, you want to insure that these
sections don’t overlap.  This will help students, and will be good for your programs
enrollments as well.
 

 
3)      I agree that the “Second Semester” as a curricular area is confusing.  I’ve made it work for

now, but its worth updating through curriculum to make more clear.  This wouldn’t be a
“substantive change” I wouldn’t think, so should be something easy to do.  Again, contact
the curriculum chair to see if this could be clarified. 

 
Given the uncertainty of the proposed change to the AA-T, I have updated the 2 degree map as you
submitted them (with a few GE modifications).  If a change to include additional art history is
approved, let me know and we’ll add them to the maps.  Please take a look and let me know if you
have any corrections or suggestions.  Thank you again for your time. 
 
Sincerely, Joel

 
 

From: Jim Ott <JOtt@laspositascollege.edu> 
Sent: Sunday, November 24, 2019 5:24 PM
To: Joel Gagnon <JGagnon@laspositascollege.edu>
Cc: David Wagner <dwagner@laspositascollege.edu>
Subject: Arts AA and AAT
 

Joel - Attached are David Wagner's drafts for the AA and AA-T degrees offered in Arts.  David
remarked that it is easier (and seems odd) to get an AA-T in Studio Arts than an AA degree in
Art ​Emphasis in Painting. In addition, he connected with Craig during the process and
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discovered that the AA-T needs some updating in the catalog.  - Jim 


